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Yesterday evening Formentera's board of community representatives convened its second
session on participatory budgets, ultimately settling on two projects (from the 12 originally
proposed) to entrust to the Formentera Council this year. One 100,000-euro project to eliminate
architectural barriers,

  

The first initiative proposed employing €100,000 to eliminate architectural barriers on the island.
The second, with a budget of €150,000, promised improvements at school play areas and parks
for children. Both of them were the most popular among the 33 associations and four political
parties that took part in the vote.

  

This is the first time the Formentera Council and the Consell d'Entitats implement participatory
budgets. As the CiF's councillor of community involvement, Sònia Cardona, put it, “the initiative
is aimed at engaging the people of Formentera in the participatory process”. She took the
opportunity last night to thank islanders and associations for their efforts, which she said were
key to the initiative's success. “This vote —and the fact that Formenterencs chose to support
inclusive architecture and children— speaks very highly of our residents. We are thrilled.”

  

The participatory projects were assigned a total budget of €250,000. From today, the associated
Council offices will begin working to make both of them a reality in 2016. The representatives of
the 63 associations that comprise the Consell d'Entitats were invited to the two budget
sessions.

  

Following a session dedicated to explanations of the 12 initial proposals, yesterday's gathering
served to establish the two most popular measures. Associations voted on the two projects they
thought were highest priority.
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